
 
 

April 13th, 2021 

 

Falun Dafa Association of Calgary, 

 

It is my sincere pleasure to extend my support to the Falun Dafa community as they celebrate 

another year honouring the values of truthfulness, compassion and forbearance.  I commend the 

Falun Dafa Association for all their hard work, commitment to the community and promotion of 

peace and harmony to help many Canadians get through these difficult times. Thank you for your 

contributions to a more healthy and harmonious society. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

John Barlow 
Member of Parliament for Foothills 


